
Would you like to come in and have lunch 
with your student? 

Observe an assembly during school hours? 

Volunteer in a classroom? 

Go on a field study with your student? 
 

 

We want you to enjoy being part of the John A. Crookshank Community as much as your child! 

Anyone who wants to be in the school, during the school day, must be approved by the School Access process. 
Depending on your name (and if anyone else is using the same name) it can take up to 4-6 weeks, so please start the 
process as soon as possible! Unfortunately, if the process is not complete, you will not have access to our building. 

 

You can start the application at: 

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/ 

 

Or you can go to: 

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us     (district website) 

Choose Visitors & Volunteers in the top red bar 

Click on Complete the School Access Form 

 

If you do not have access to a computer, our school office is open from 8:00 am- 4:00 pm Monday through Friday to 
assist you with this process. During summer hours our office will be open from 7:30 am-3:30 pm. 

Your application is good for 3 years, and can be recertified without refilling in the application. 

 

If you have questions, please contact us at (904) 547-7840, or our district RSVP department at (904) 547-3945. 

 

Parents, Schools, and the Community help make our students stronger! Let’s all work together! 

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

